

Belgrave St. Bartholomew's Academy Sussex Place, Longton,

Stoke-on-Trent Staffs ST3 4TP

T: 01782 235523 F: 01782 235525

E: office@belgrave.stoke.sch.uk

www.belgraveacademy.org.uk





Dear Parents,

We would like to welcome you all to Year 3 and hope that you have all had an enjoyable summer holiday. We look forward to making your child's learning fun and enjoyable and aim to provide you with support to help your child throughout the year.

The Year 3 Team

J1: Miss Cerioni, Mr Steele and Miss Akhtar J2: Mr Bowler, Mrs Milczarek and Mrs Wood

Autumn

Our topic this term is 'The Romans' and we will be learning lots about Roman life. As we encourage children to continue their learning at home it would be greatly appreciated if you could help your child research the Romans either on the internet or in books and make notes about what they have discovered to share with the whole class. If you haven't already done so, please take your child to the library as this is a great, free resource available to all.

Trip

We have a trip to Chester planned where the children will experience the life of a Roman soldier first hand and we are very much looking forward to this fantastic learning opportunity. Look out for the letter regarding this trip which will be issued during the next few weeks.

Reading Folder

Children are asked to bring their reading book and diary into school everyday. Your child will be read with twice each week in guided reading as well as in Literacy guided reading lessons and will bring home a new reading book each week. They will also bring home spellings to learn. It is very important that you listen to your child read at home each day and practice spellings. The diary MUST be signed each day to show that you have read with your child.

Homework

Your child will be provided with a homework book which will have various tasks and activities for them to complete at home linked to our topics studied this year. Please ensure that the homework book stays in your child's reading folder so that it is brought to school every day.

PE Kits

PE days are Wednesday and Friday. Please ensure that your child has a full PE kit in school everyday and that it is clearly marked with the child's name. In addition, on PE lesson days please ensure that all jewellery is removed. All earrings must be removed on PE days as staff are not permitted to remove earrings.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask. Thank you for your continued support, The Year 3 Team



















